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Illness  
If your child has been ill with sickness or diarrhoea, please 
do not send them into school until 48 hours after the last 
bout of illness.  
Your cooperation in this matter is greatly appreciated. 
If your child is ill please ensure a message is left on the 
school answerphone and on your child's return to school 
please follow this up with a letter to the class teacher. This 
will enable us to keep all records up to date. 

Join us for our Safety Big Breakfast Tomorrow 
Come and join us on Friday for our Big Breakfast in the school hall to mark the start of our Safety Day.  The doors 
open at 8:15am and we look forward to enjoying breakfast together at the usual cost of £1 per person.  All profits will 
go towards the Lincolnshire Air Ambulance. Remember…bring extra loose change to help us cover our wonderful air 
ambulance!!!! 
 
This day will be a non-uniform day, however please can all children come dressed as light and as bright as they can- 
to reinforce the message about being seen and being safe near traffic.  
 

 Safety Day 
There will be limited 
parking at school due 
to the Whole School 
Safety Day. At drop-

off and pick up time 
there should not be 
an issue, however, 
during the school 
day, parents will be 
unable to park on the 
school drive as it will 
be used for 
explaining to the 
children about 
vehicle safety. A 
large lorry may be 
situated on the drive 
along with various 
emergency response 
vehicles. Apologies 
for any 
inconvenience this 
may cause. 
 

Safety Day 2016 

Friday 21st October 

We have arranged a free E-Safety workshop available for all 
parents which will take place on Tuesday 29th November 2016 
at 3:15pm. 
I stress the importance of a parent attending the session to 
provide you with a valuable strategy to keep your family safe on 
the internet.  Many thanks. 

Class 5/6H have been studying the Iron-
Age in their history lessons in addition to 
this on Monday 18th of October we painted 
our faces blue and gelled our hair to look 

like Celtic warriors. We all enjoyed it very 
much and I think we scared Mr. Wilson a 
bit! We all thank Miss Hill a lot for letting 
us do this activity! 
 By Charlotte Burton 
 

 

Iron-Age Warriors 

This term, 5B have had 
some expert hockey 
tuition from Mr Moody of 
the CGS PE Outreach 
Service.  They have 
learned key skills, 
including dribbling, 
passing and defending, 
as well as developing 
their understanding of 
the rules of the game. 
 The teaching 
culminated in a hard-
fought inter-house 
tournament, won by 
Keller House.  All of the 
children played well and 
showed great 
sportmanship; there 
were outstanding 
performances from 
Jayden Liron, Olivia 
Barrett, Daniel Bowley, 
Kian Oliver and John 
Langton.   
  
 

 

Hockey Tournament 

Christmas 

Fayre 
Preparations for our 
Christmas Fayre are 
well underway. The date 
is Thursday 1st 
December 2016 
between 15:15 and 
16:30. 
If you wish to book a 
stall, please contact the 
Chair of the PTA, Mrs 
Karen Newton via the 
School Office. 
 



 
 
   
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   
   

 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
  
  
  
 
 
 

Telephone 01400 261271 

Fax            01400 262217 

E-mail  enquiries@cranwell.lincs.sch.uk 

or visit  

www.cranwell.lincs.sch.uk 
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Thank you for your continued support. 
Mr Chris Wilson   
Headteacher 

Upcoming Events 
 

Safety Day & Big Breakfast 

Friday 21st October 2016 
 

Next PTA Meeting 
Tuesday 8th November 2016 at 9.10am 

 
Open Morning for 2017 Starters 

Thursday 10th November 2016 

09:30 – 11:30am 
 

Children in Need  

Friday 18th November 2016 
 

PTA Bring a Tombola Prize – Non-uniform Day 

Friday 25th  November 2016 
 

Parent’s E-Safety Training 
Tuesday 29th November 2016 at 3:15pm 

 
Christmas Fayre 

Thursday 1st December 2016 from 15:15 to 16:30 
 

This Academic year: 
 

Term 1 ends – Friday 21st Oct 2016 

Term 2: Tuesday 1st Nov – Tuesday 20th Dec 2016 

Term 3: Wed 4th January – Fri 10th Feb 2017 
Term 4: Mon 20th Feb – Fri 31st Mar 2017 

Term 5 : Tuesday 18th Apr – Friday 26th May 2017 
Term 6 : Mon 5th Jun – Wednesday 19th July 2017 

 
Academic Year 2017-2018 

  
Term 1 Tuesday 5th September – Friday 20th Oct 2017 

Term 2: Tuesday 31st Oct – Tuesday 19th Dec 2017 
Term 3: Wed 3rd January – Fri 9th Feb 2018 
Term 4: Mon 19th Feb – Wed 28th Mar 2018 

Term 5 : Monday 16th Apr – Friday 25th May 2018 
Term 6 : Mon 4th Jun – Friday 20th July 2018 

 
  

This is Cranwell Primary School – you 
will love it here!  There are about 300 
children here to make new friends.  
We have a head teacher called Mr 
Wilson, he’s nice and kind and if you 
are good enough you may get a 
special sticker from him.  There are 
also about twelve classes with lovely 
and kind teachers.  We love children to 
have fun and play games nicely 
together. 
By Sophie Stephens 

 
 

 

My School 

Film Club 
We are delighted to inform you that FILMCLUB will be showing its 
next film of this academic year on Wednesday 2nd November 
2016.  It will be a chance for your child to experience a variety of 
films in a safe, happy and structured setting. 
Our FILMCLUB aims to make a wide range of films available, 
which challenge, unite, educate, amaze and inspire. Your child will 
have the opportunity to explore the wonderful world of film and 
use the FILMCLUB website to search for the films they want to 
watch, submit reviews and enter exciting competitions!  We will 
be running some lunchtime sessions for those interested children 
to show them how to access the website.  The website is 
www.filmclub.org and the club code is CCZ5156I 
Our FILMCLUB will be running from immediately after school until 
5.00pm.  Refreshments will be provided and there will be a small 
charge of £2 to cover this.   
We will be watching ‘Space Chimps’.  This film has a U rating 
and is classified as suitable for all.  However, it does contain 
infrequent, mild scary moments.     

This clever, comical computer 
animation follows the fortunes of Ham 
III, a reluctant astronaut and grandson 
of the first chimp in space who 
becomes a hero despite himself. Ham 
III and his simian crewmates' uptight 
commander Titan and fearless Luna are 
originally sent into space to rescue a 
NASA probe lost in a wormhole. But 
once on the other side of the galaxy, 
they find themselves battling to save a 
distant planet from evil dictator Zartog. 
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